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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

 

I have enjoyed winter/spring skiing many times at Stanislaus National Forest. The one thing that detracts most

from my experience is the excessive noise and foul exhaust of snowmobiles. I write today about your DEIS.

 

Please adopt Alternative 3 which is the only alternative that complies fully with regulations that aim to minimize

conflicts between skiers &amp; snowmobiles.

 

In addition, please do not permit snowmobiles in any existing Near Natural areas (which would conflict with your

Forest Plan), and do NOT amend the Forest Plan to reduce the size of any Near Natural areas to permit

snowmobiling. You should not now reward snowmobilers for ignoring the Forest Plan for thirty years.

 

Please set aside the following areas for non-motorized recreation:

 

    Mattley Ridge

    Cabbage Patch to Black Spring

    Osborne Hill and Lake Alpine

    Big Meadow

    Herring Creek Road

 

Thank you for considering my views.


